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Dear 

I am writing to you as owner of a flat at 19 King Henry's Road overlooking the site / development in 
question, The Erskine Road courtyard was and is a "social center" for the neighborhood and a typical 
landmark of "rural" Primrose Hill, It would be a disaster to take down the site and redevelop it to the " 
maximum rental yield". As surrounding neighbors we would not be amused by the fact that everybody 
moving into such redeveloped site will be residing on top of our gardens and looking into our bedrooms. 

Disregarding my objection to the project itself, I also like to object to the inconvenience for everybody 
during the time of and caused by its construction, 

know lam not the only resident to complain and hope that you will receive a lot of such complaining mails 
corder to reconsider this development. 



Dear Camden Planning Officer 
I am writing to object to the development which is going ahead at 6 Erskine Road, NW3 3AJ I live 
opposite the proposed development of Leader House and the associated buildings in Erskine 
Road Whilst I feel the development could help to improve the area, I feel strongly that loosing 
Triyoga's site in Primrose Hill would not 
The yoga centre will have to close if the planning application is accepted This would be a terrible 
blow to the area It draws many people in the area who then make use of all the local shops and 
restaurants It creates a wonderful unique feel to the area The local businesses will undoubtedly 
suffer if Triyoga closes It has been around for many years and is a busy, successful yoga centre 
I cannot see why the development of 6 Erskine Road and Triyoga can't work together. Please 
help to keep Triyoga in it's current site in Primrose Hill 


